
Agenda item 23.156 

Email 9 Jan 2023 from Chairman of Stanwick Rovers FC 

We have received tenders for the next stage of the build up to DPC & block and beam floor 

level which will be going to committee on Monday 29th January for sign off.  

Following on from this, we will not start any works until the ground conditions are suitable 

for machinery to access the site from the car park around the edge of the pitch (we anticipate 

this to be around Easter time).  

Once the extension is up to DPC level, all exterior and surrounding ground works 

(slabbing/earthworks) will be completed also with reseeding of grass and wildflowers. So far 

we have already spent £20,000 on the foundations and drainage with the next stage of works 

costing around £10,000. All of the monies have been raised by the members of the club and a 

few little fundraisers over recent months including the Go Fund Me page and the Christmas 

Fayre.  

Once the extension is up to DPC and block and beam floor level, the next stage after this will 

be internal and external brickwork and blockwork and the roof. This will finish the 

superstructure but will also be the most costly element to the build and with no external 

support or funding, the timescale of this is unknown.  

 


